
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 21, 2020 
 
 
Dear Jackson Parents/Guardians: 
 
I hope this letter finds you all well during these challenging times. 
 
Entering Kindergarten is an exciting time for us all.  Although we still have a few unknowns with the start 
of the school year, we look forward to building our Jackson community with our newest students. We will 
continue to update and inform families as time unfolds as to any shifts or changes that may need to be 
made.  
 
We are trying to do as much of our Kindergarten registration paperwork virtually, but a few forms will 
need to be sent in via paper copies.  
 
You should have received paperwork a few months back. These forms would have been brought in during 
our in-school registration day. Since that is no longer an option, we are asking that you take a few minutes 
to fill out and gather the needed registration information.  Please fill out the forms and send back in the 
enclosed Jackson School pre- paid stamped envelope.  Once we receive all the required paperwork your 
child will be enrolled for the 2020 – 2021 school year.   
 
   

• Enrollment form (2 sided)  
• Yellow Home Language Survey  
• Proof of Residency form and 2 proofs of residency  
• Birth Certificate  
• Immunizations  

 
 
If you have misplaced your old forms they can be found on the Jackson School Website for you to 
download and send in.  If you cannot download them and/or need a paper copy please contact Suzanne 
Roberts @ 508-699-1304 or sroberts@plainville.k12.ma.us, and we can send you a new set in the mail. 
 
Please let your child know the kindergarten teachers are excited to see/meet their new students and look 
forward to a great year of learning. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions that we can clarify or assist you with.                      
 
Stay well. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kate Campbell 
Principal 
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